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Welcome Back 
This newsletter comes at the beginning of the second week back after the half term holidays 
which I hope that you all enjoyed. Last Wednesday, we welcomed back our Year 6 pupils 
who we were really pleased to see after such a long time. Our main priority for everybody, 
was the safety for all. At the end of their first day, all the children said that they felt safe and 
were happy to be back at school. Today, our Year 1 pupils have had their first day back and I 
am pleased to say that all went well. In the next few weeks, we are hoping to widen our 
opening to Reception pupils. 
Please remember, that we will still continue to put work on our school website for 
everybody and it is important that you encourage your child to complete it on a regular 
basis. As always, if you have any concerns or your child is struggling with the work, please 
contact school as soon as possible either by phone or email to 
info@broadfield.oldham.sch.uk 
    

                                    
 
 

 

Parenting Fast and Slow 

Parenting Fast & Slow is designed for parents with children aged 3-9 years old. You can learn new 

ways to help your child be calmer, more helpful, and learn better. There are fun film clips, 

cartoons and exercises. You can do the course on your mobile, tablet or laptop. The methods are 

proven to work, and you can practice putting your new skills into action at home from day 

one!  Parenting Fast & Slow will help you become the best parent you can be...  

By doing this online course you will help your children become happier, more rounded, and 
easier to live with. You will get a better understanding of what makes them tick, and 
importantly, practical techniques on how to relate to them in a different way. You will find 
that your children are surprisingly responsive to the changes you make.  If you are interested 
in taking this course, please let me know me know as soon as possible as there are only 30 
places available. 
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Broadfield Primary School 

Awards 
 

‘Together We Can Achieve’ 

Pupil of the  

Week 

Acorns  Abdul  

Nursery Inshirah  

Reception 1 Karrar  

Reception 2 Ibrahim  

Larch Aroush  

Beech Malaika  

Willow Sharifa  

Maple Hussain  

Woodlands Hamayl  

Sycamore Meerab  

Elm Hafsa  

Oak Eesar  

Headteacher Rayan  

 

 

Shout outs 

Well done to the following children who have been logging into Purple 

Mash, Tapestry, sending work into school and giving of their best. 

Please keep it up. 

Mahteen Hoque Hashim  

Faizan Omer Humera  

Rachel Kabwika Subhan  

 

 


